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The Coxs River Road Upgrade will 
reduce congestion and improve safety 
and accessibility for all local and 
highway road users, commuters and 
pedestrians. 

Transport for NSW’s lead contractor, Ertech is 
continuing works at Little Hartley for the Coxs 
River Road Upgrade.  

What work are we doing?  
Earthworks and construction activities will 
continue across the site over the next six to eight 
weeks including: 
 

• general earthworks 

• installing drainage 

• asphalting 

• constructing property accesses 

• installing lane markers, traffic domes, safety 
barriers, signage, and line marking 

• landscaping 

• finalising retaining walls 

• kerbing and general concrete works 

• spray sealing. 

 

 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working along Coxs River Road, 
Baaners Lane and on the southern side of the 
Great Western Highway within the project limits.  

We will continue working under our standard 
working hours between 7am to 6pm, Monday  
to Friday. 

If we need to work outside of these hours we will 
notify you in advance.  

What will this mean for you? 
Most of this work will have minimal impact on 
residents. However, you may notice: 

• noise from machinery and equipment 

• plant movement in and out of the project site. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 

This includes: 

• fencing work areas for safety and security 

• using watercarts daily to help control dust 

• reducing our noise as much as possible by 
working in stages and turning off machinery 
when not in use 

• monitoring and maintaining our environmental 
controls during and after high rainfall events. 

 

  

Coxs River Road Upgrade 
August 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges people of the Wiradjuri Nation as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  

Work continuing at Coxs River Road 
from August 2024 

http://nswroads.work/
http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Subscribe for updates at nswroads.work/crr www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 953 777, 
Option3 

gwhcrr@ertech.com.au 

 

51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

For more information on our projects, 
visit nswroads.work/crr 

Scan the QR code to visit our project 
website. 

 

Location of work area  

 

Traffic changes 
Traffic control and reduced speed limits may be in 
place at times. All road users are advised to 
follow the directions of signs and traffic control 
and slow down on approach.  

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App.  

 

 

We understand that this work may generate some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience.  

The current traffic switch on the Great Western 
Highway around Browns Gap Road and Baaners 
Lane will remain in place. 
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